
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS  

 

The photographer H. TEMPEST will be in school from 8.15am on Wednesday 

21st September 2022 and every child in school that morning will be 

photographed. 

 

Your child will be photographed individually. If you have more than one child 

at Eastlea we will also make sure that a family group photo is taken. 

 

In addition to this, we are pleased to say that this year we will also be able to 

offer the option of having a family group photo taken with younger or older 

siblings who do not usually attend Eastlea.  These family groups will be done 

first, before the start of the school day (to allow time for any older children to 

get to the high school).  Please complete and return the reply slip if you wish 

to arrange for one of these extra family group photographs by Friday 16th 

September 2022.  We will then issue an approximate time to come so that you 

don’t have to wait around too long.  We may not be able to accommodate 

all requests, so please make sure we receive your reply on time. 
 

E Beeston 
Head teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

FAMILY GROUP PHOTOS WITH SIBLINGS WHO DO NOT ATTEND EASTLEA 

Wednesday 21st September 2022  
 

 

Please can we arrange a family group photograph with additional children 

who do not attend Eastlea – names of the children to be included are listed 

below: 

 

 

Eastlea children Additional children (school) 

1.  1.  

2.  2.  

3.  3.  

4.  4.  

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Contact number:  …………………………………………… 


